
04/02/2020 

MR Tom Griffiths 
- 3 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Tom.griffiths@cba.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Dear sirs

The plans show an entry /exit road onto grace avenue. This will greatly increase the traffic 
down the back roads in Forestville. This is not right. There has been major main road upgrades 
and all traffic must be diverted onto this (I.e. forest way)

Thanks

Tom 
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